
 

                      

         Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Saturday, October 13 

5:00 p.m.     +Peter & +Mary Szymanski 

         Sunday, October 14 

 8:30 a.m.    +Matthew & +Alice Wright  

10:00 a.m.    +Mary & +Joseph Willus 

5:00 p.m.    People of the Parish 

       Monday, October 15 
   St. Teresa of Jesus 

7:30 a.m.       +Rosalinda Amisola  

   Tuesday, October 16 

7:30 a.m.      +Edward Keaveney 

    Wednesday, October 17 
  St. Ignatius of Antioch 

5:00 p.m.       +Michael Lepore, Sr. 

  +Frank & Thelma Michaloski 

  +Andrea & Eleuterio Banaag  

  Thursday, October 18 
  St. Luke                   

7:30 a.m.       +Josefa S. Jamena 

   Friday, October 19 
  USA Saints John de Brebeuf & Isaac Jogues 

7:30 a.m.      +Andrea & +Eleuterio Banaag 

   Saturday, October 20  

    Vigil Mass    

 5:00 p.m.    +Rene & +Mary Reuse 

          Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

            Sunday, October 21 

  8:30 a.m.      People of the Parish 

 10:00 a.m.    +Eloise P. Vega 

  5:00 p.m.    +Rev. Kevin P. Casey 

 
  Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for October 

 

 
 

 

       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

October 7   $ 5,063.00 
 

Mail Donations $ 1,018.00 
Heat/Air Conditioning - $1,225.00 

 
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.     

Parish Registration:  All parishioners should be 

registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should 

register independently of their parents.  It is necessary 

to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months 

with active participation including attending Mass on a 

regular basis in order for us to provide testimonial 

letters to be a sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  

Kindly notify the parish office of any changes in 

address or phone number. 

 
Week of October 20- October 26 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 

Special Intention 

Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention 
Call the parish office for details. 
 
 

Florence Unverzagt, Kristin Rein, Maria C Silva, 

Margaret Drack, Luke Mayell, Jean Obst, 

Noel Gowran, Mary Ann Pillo, John Gregor, 

Helen Kovacs, Carol Ostrowski, Roger Gregor, 

Emerson Harper, Patricia Ronan, Joe Rossi, 

Antoinette Rossi, Joyce Hanula, Joan Petersen, 

Susan Wiecek Shecter, Maryanne Goccia, Patricia Doyle,  

Louis Kadubic, Judy Zyskowski, Samuel Saloom, Jr, 

Kathleen McGreevy, Debbie Canuso-Danley,  

Josephine Dehlinger, Peggy Reynolds, Rebecca Rannazzisi, 

Catherine Cantasano, Michael Majewski, Karen Kleinschmidt, 

Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Bernadette Haase,  

Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes. 

 Please keep us updated on your loved ones. 
 

Fellowship Sunday will begin this weekend 
Sunday October 14th following the 8:30 a.m. and 
10:00 a.m. Masses in the church hall.   

 

 
 

Evangelization: 

The Mission of Religious 

That consecrated religious men and 

women may bestir themselves, and be 

present among the poor, the 

marginalized, and those who have no 

voice. 

 

Please notify an usher if the Mass you are 
attending is in memory of a family member or 
a friend, and you would like to bring the Gifts 

to the Altar in the Offertory Procession. 



The monthly St. Vincent de Paul food 
drive will be held on the second 
weekend of each month. (next 

weekend October 14th). Please check 

the expiration date of your food 

donations as we cannot use expired 

food.  We will be starting to collect food 
for Thanksgiving bags to be given to the needy of South 
River.  Non-perishable items such as boxed potatoes, 
stuffing mix, cranberries, gravy, cans of sweet potatoes, 
cereal, applesauce, fruit, cake mix, tuna and mayonnaise 
are always needed.  All food and monetary donations are 
always needed and appreciated.  If you have any 
questions, please call 732-589-1576.  

 
SAVE THE DATE:   

Sunday, November 18, 2018  

Volunteers Needed for  
International Thanksgiving Feast 
Committees:  Decorating, Music,  
Door Prizes, Set-Up, Clean-Up.   
Also, please let us know if you will be contributing 
your favorite dish or dessert! 
Call 732-254-1800 ext. 10  
or email CorpusChristiITF@gmail.com 

 
The St. Thomas the Apostle Thrift Store 

in Old Bridge has closed for good.  The 
volunteer sales staff want to thank the 
parishioners of Corpus Christi for all their 
years of supporting the store with so many 
donations and purchases. 

 
Corpus Christi Youth Group would like to extend an 
invitation to all teenagers within our church to join us at our 

next youth group meeting this Sunday, October 14th at 

6pm in the rectory basement.   

 
Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 14, 2018 
“It is easier for a camel to pass through the eye of a needle 

than for one who is rich to enter the kingdom of God.” 

(MARK 10:25) 
Jesus uses tough language that we may not want to hear.  
But, we are all called to be generous with all our gifts.  Not 
just the ones we pick and choose, but all our gifts; our time 
in prayer to God, our talent in participating in parish 
ministries and our treasure supporting our local parish and 
other charities. 

 
November 3-7, 2018 

Parish Mission 

Faith on Fire Finding Jesus Again    
   

 Discover the Healing and Transforming 
                                Presence, Power and Love of Jesus 

Parish Family Concert – Matt Daniels, Music Leader 

Sunday, November 4 at 7:00 p.m. Corpus Christi Church 

Parish Family Mission – Deacon Jerry Ziemkiewicz,  

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday 

November 5th, 6th, and 7th at 7:00 p.m. 
Let us pray for the success of the Mission.  

 

World Mission Sunday  

October 21, 2018 

Next Weekend, we will celebrate 

World Mission Sunday.  
Pope Francis invites the entire 

Church to support the mission diocese in Africa, Asia, the 
Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and Europe, 
where priests, religious and lay leaders serve the world’s 
most vulnerable communities.  Please keep the Pope’s 
missions in your prayers, and be generous in next week’s 
collection for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith. 

 
You’re invited -  St. Bartholomew Columbiettes – 

ANNUAL PINK LUNCHEON 
Honoring the brave victims and survivors of breast cancer. 
Proceeds to benefit Breast Cancer Charities.  Event to be 
catered by CARRABBA’S Italian Grill.  Sunday, October 21st 
at 1:30 p.m. St. Bartholomew’s Auditorium $20/Per person 
in advance $25/Per person at the door.  For tickets and 
information:  Call Noreen at (732) 238-5743. 

 
How to Report Sexual Abuse – If you were sexually 
abused by a member of the clergy or anyone representing 
the Catholic Church, or you know of someone who was, you 
are encouraged to report that abuse to law enforcement 
and/or by contacting the diocesan Response Office at (908) 
930-4558 (24 hours/7 days a week).  For more information 
on how to report abuse, visit our diocesan website:  
https://diometuchen.org/report-a-suspected-abuse. 

 
Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors are needed at all our 
weekend Masses.  If you would be interested in joining this 
ministry, you may call the parish office or see Fr. Damian. 
We also are in need of ushers for the Sunday 5:00 p.m. 
Mass.  If this is a Mass that you attend regularly and would 
be willing to assist us, please call the parish office. 

 
Read two articles and get a chance to win 

CHRISTMAS IN ROME SWEEPSTAKES 

Enter at Aleteia.org.ChristmasInRome 
 

 
October 29th – 7p.m. Our Lady of Victories Parish, 
Sayreville, will hold a Mass and healing service.  The 
celebrant will be Father John Campoli, Director of His Love 
Ministries.  Individual healing prayers will be given following 
Mass.  All are welcome.  For information, call Marilyn, 
(732)991-7379 or visit www.frjohncampoli.com 

 
An information session on Annulments will be held at Saint 
James Church, 184 South Finley Avenue in Basking Ridge 
on Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at St. Augustine of 
Canterbury Church, 45 Henderson Road in Kendall Park on 
Thursday, November 8, 2018.  Both identical presentations 
will begin at 7:00 p.m.  These identical presentations are 
intended for those who have experienced the pain and 
anguish of a divorce and who wish to learn more about the 
Annulment process and have common myths dispelled. 
Presented by the Tribunal of the Diocese of Metuchen in a 
confidential and sensitive atmosphere.  RSVP appreciated: 
732-529-7589 or Tribunal@diometuchen.org. 

https://diometuchen.org/report-a-suspected-abuse
http://www.frjohncampoli.com/

